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SANEX

TURF-RITE 
PREMIUM WEED KILLER

 CONTROLS CHICKWEED, CLOVER, DANDELION, PLANTAIN 
GROUND-IVY PLUS OTHER BROADLEAF WEEDS

 DOMESTIC

 500 mL

 READ LABEL 
BEFORE USING

 KEEP OUT OF 
REACH OF CHILDREN

 REGISTRATION NO. 18121 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 GUARANTEE: 
Mecoprop 100 g/L 
2,4-D 100 g/L 

(present as amine salts)

 Manufactured by 
SANEX INC. 

2696 SLOUGH ST., MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L4T 1G2

Branches Throughout North America

CONTROLS: Annual and perennial broad-leaved weeds (bindweed*,
black medick, buttercup, Canada thistle, chickweed, clover, corn
spurry, curled dock, dandelion, dock, English daisy, fall
hawkbit, grass-leaved stichwort, ground-ivy, heal-all, knotweed,
mallow**, mossy stonecrop, narrow-leaved plantain, ox-eye daisy,
ragweed, shepherd's purse, speedwell, thyme-leaved sandwort, wild



white clover) and poison ivy.  This product is suitable for use
on turf-grass, other established grass areas, vacant lots and
along fence rows.

* Temporary Control ** Young Stages

DIRECTIONS: Apply 5-10 ml TURF-RITE PREMIUM WEED KILLER per litre
of water.  Spray 20 litres of mixture evenly over 10 m2 using a
pressurized sprayer or watering can spray to give thorough
coverage without excessive run-off.  Apply in late spring or
early fall on actively growing weeds.  Avoid applications during
long dry periods.  Repeat as necessary.  Fertilize and water lawn
after weeds are killed to fill in bare spots.

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid spray drift onto susceptible plants.  Spray
injurious to many cultivated species.  Do not apply when rain is
expected.  Do not water within 24 hours of spraying.  Do not use
on bent grasses.  Do not use same sprayers for other uses.  Do
not use on newly seeded lawns until after 3rd mowing.  Avoid
mowing for several days (at least 3) before and after treatment. 
Avoid contacting skin, eyes and clothing.  Wash hands after
using.  Do not store near seeds, feeds, fertilizers, insecticides
or fungicides.

FIRST AID: If swallowed induce vomiting.  Obtain prompt medical
attention.  If in eyes flush with water.  If on skin, wash with
soap and water.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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